Angela Foster S\J 4%

From: Moya Jackson

Sent: 29 May 2018 16:57

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT

Subject: Rother Valley Railway (Bodiam to Robertsbridge Junction) Order)"

| am writing in SUPPORT of the revival of this line. Too many railway lines have been closed and lost.
The objectors say this has been closed for decades, but that is all the more reason for it to be re-opened.

The line to Bodiam is an asset to the area. An extension to Robertsbridge will be excellent!

Mova Jackson
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